
Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist Church

Our Church At Worship

August 9, 2014
 

Sabbath School
   

Song Service

Opening Hymn Take the Name of Jesus With You Hymn #474
Scripture Focus Matthew 6: 25-34
Theme On the Road Stephanie McIntyre
Bible Study Growing in Christ Ron Stagg

Divine Service
 
Welcome and Announcements Pastor Jason Williams
Music Interlude  Instrumental
Invocation Pastor Jason Williams
Hymn of Praise My Faith Looks Up to Thee Hymn #517
Scripture Reading Psalm 119:18 Christine Bergen
Children’s Offering Selina McIntyre
Children’s Time Debbie Marsh
Offering Andrews / Loma Linda University Christine Bergen
Prayer Song           As We Come To You In Prayer Hymn #671
Morning Prayer Christine Bergen
Baby Dedication Emma Lee Dukeshire Pastor Jason Williams

Sermon  Pastor Jason Williams

Lessons from the Jericho Road:
1.  Open My Eyes

Closing Hymn Open My Eyes That I May See Hymn #326
Benediction Pastor Jason Williams
Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset:  This Week: 8:25 pm.              Next Week: 8:13 pm.

Announcements

Welcome to God’s house of worship! May you be blessed as you lift your heart
and mind to Jesus today!

A big Thank You goes out to our Vacation Bible School volunteers for the great
work put in this week to our program! We thank God for the blessings experienced
together. 

Junior Camp - A week of camp especially for children aged 10-15 will take place
starting this Sunday, August 10, through Friday, August 15, 2014. Please speak
to Pastor Jason as soon as possible with any questions. Thank you!

Pastor Jason will be working at the Camp from Sunday, August 10 through to
Friday, August 15. If there is any ministry need, or emergency situation, during
that time, please call him on his cell phone, 680-4363. 

Prayer Group:  Our next meeting for prayer for our church and ministry will take
place Sabbath evening, August 16. All are welcome.  Prayer Group Summer
Schedule: August 30. 

Sunshine Band Schedule: Sabbath, August 23 at Bay Roberts Retirement
Centre. 

Red Cross Volunteer Service - Please see the bulletin board for an
announcements about a volunteer opportunity with the Red Cross. 

Thank you for remembering that the pews at the rear of the sanctuary are
reserved for parents with young children. Members and friends without children
are encouraged to move forward to accommodate.

Remember in Prayer: Our entire church membership, especially those who are
sick, discouraged, or shut-in; Our community outreach plans for the rest of the
year, specifically our neighbourhood outreach; for our church leaders worldwide,
and our local NL Board of Directors, pastors and administrators; those travelling
this summer; our upcoming Junior Camp program. 

NEXT SABBATH:    Sermon: Pastor Eric Ollila
       Offering: Church Budget


